
Eastern Star Home and Star Court Suite News 
   This week we had a variety of ac2vi2es hoping to entertain everyone.  
Monday we had the pleasure of hos2ng “Ginger the Rabbit”.  Jadie Turner 
prepared a power point presenta2on about Ginger and made rabbit snacks for 
everyone to share.  Check on our facebook page for pictures of her snacks.   
   Jadie’s mother Amy Turner is the Director of Nursing here at the Eastern Star 
Home and she presented for Jadie due to no visitors to our facility.    
    Have you ever wondered if you would celebrate your 105th Birthday?  
Well Esther Hughes in fact did celebrate her 105th Birthday with her Eastern 
Star Home family on Tuesday, May 19th with her favorite ice cream sundaes.  
Birthdays are a difficult 2me when family can’t be here to celebrate with 
them.  But they are quite crea2ve with making their presence know that they 
have not forgoSen about their loved ones.  Families send flowers, balloons, 
banners, pictures, send table favors, make phone calls, stop in for a window 
chats and face2me all over the United States.   Thank you your efforts do not 
go unno2ced.   
    Today before our hymn sing we will have a sweet treat from the DQ.  In 
memory of Alice Kellet’s birthday her family donated dilly bars to all the 
residents and staff.   This evening Marsha Hofer will be the caller for night 2me 
bingo.  We will get our fingers busy making cra\s on Thursday.   Friday we are 
celebra2ng Marsha Hofer’s birthday with a Turtle Cupcake Cooking Class with 
Debbie Bowar.  We can’t wait to taste the masterpieces.  
    Saturday we will have a\ernoon bingo and our movie for the evening 
will be “The Greatest Showman”.  For our Sunday Worship Service we will 
watch Pastor Marty Toepke Floyd the pastor from the Redfield United 
Methodist Church online.  We are also enjoying Pastor Marty’s song of the day 
during our morning devo2onals.  Each day he picks a favorite song of his and 
so far we have known them well enough to sing along.  
    All of us here at the Eastern Star Home and Star Court Suites wish you 
a wonderful and safe Memorial Day Weekend.  

Check out the Eastern Star Home's Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/EasternStarHomeRedfield/


